Regular Monthly Meeting October 12, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 14, 2000, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to make an application for county aide for the paving of the roads in the industrial park

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to award the bid for the Community Park Phase II, to G.B. Sand Company in the amount of \$198,675.00.

Public Comment:

Mr. Dave Dowdell, has any information been presented to the supervisors about the West Nile virus.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.